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Trevor Bell Memorial Shield

The  next round of this interclub competition was scheduled for play at 
Jamberoo on July 11.  A new date has been set for August 22. 

Kiama remains in 4th place after the last round which was played on June 
17 at Kiama.


Seaside and Valley Tournament

Planning of this event is well advanced, with Tournament Director, Jeff 
Lynch leading the organisation. Play is set down for November 25 - 29 at 
Kiama and Jamberoo.


Vets Notice Board

One way to keep up to date with information about vets golf is to browse 
the information pinned on the Vets Notice Board which is located in the 
downstairs foyer of the clubhouse.


Vets Page on KGC Website

Another way to access information about vets golf, is to go to the club 
website (kiamagolfclub.com.au), click on golf on the home page and then 
click on vets golf. You do not have to log in to access this information.


Golf Rule at KGC re Penalty Area Pegs

At KGC, pegs that mark boundaries of penalty areas are designated as 
immovable obstructions. If your ball is in a penalty area and a peg 
interferes with your stance or swing you are NOT entitled to free relief. 
(This also applies to such obstructions as the bridges over the “creek” on 
the 2nd and 8th holes and the retaining wall in front of the 8th green.)

If your ball lies in the general area, you can take free relief if your 
stance or swing is affected by the penalty area pegs.


A Lee Trevino Quote

“The older I get, the better I used to be”
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